D-2752/2021 Office of the Divisional Forest Officer.,
Nemmara, Ayinampadam — 678 508,
Phone : 04923-243179, Mob : 9447979062,

E-mail : dfo-nenmara.for(@.kerala.gov.in
Date: 03/09/2022

From,
Aneesh C.P
Divisional Forest Officer

To,
The Assistant Engineer & User Agency
LSGD Section,
Kizhakkanchery Grama Panchayath.
Bit,

Sub:- Implementation of Randampuzha Drinking Water Project — Change the extent of
proposed project area — EDS arising of-reg.

Ref:- 1.Proposal No.FP/KL/Pipeline/145441/2021.
2.That Office Lr.N0.88/2022 dtd 17/05/2022.
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Attention is invited to the above subject. 0.0475 Ha of forest land has required for the
proposed project for the implementation of Randampuzha Drinking Water Project under
Kizhakkanchery Grama Panchayath vide ref.1* cited. Inspected the proposed project site on
12/03/2022, forest land required for the proposed project is not demarcated and hence the exact
forest area required for the implementation of the proposal is clearly not known during the filed
inspection and informed to conduct the joint survey with forest and irrigation officials and refix
the exact forest land required for the project. Thereafter, conducted the joint survey and found
that 0.0243 Ha forest land is to be required in 2 locations viz 447 mtr x 0.5 mtr (0.02235 Ha)
and 39 mtr x 0.5 mtr (0.00195 Ha) for the implementation of Randampuzha Drinking Water
Project. Hence, the proposal is returned to the User Agency and directed to resubmit after
change the requirement of forest land as 0.0243 Ha instead of 0.0475 at the earliest.

Yours fai

Jp e GENERAL D 2021 D.2732-21 -Randampuzha-P3rivesh.doc



